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NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership which
has for some time past been carried on at 64,

Holloway-roadj Holloway, N., by Frank Armstrong and
Daniel White, under the firm of Armstrong and Son, in
the trade or business of Surveyors, House and Transfer
Agents, was this day dissolved by mutual consent.—As
witness our hands this twelfth day of December, one
thousand eight hundred and ninety-nine.

FRANK ARMSTRONG.
DANIEL WHITE.

rOTIOE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Donald Gordon and Henry Percy Hill, carrying on
business as Bakers and Confectioners, at 12, Osborne-
street, Whitechapel, 54, Upton-lane, Forest Gate, and
36, Cable-street, St. George-in-the-East, under the style
or firm of Stein's Vienna Bread Co., has been dissolved
by mutual consent as and from the first day of Decem-
ber, 1899. All debts due to and owing by the said late
firm will be received and paid by the said Donald Gordon.
—Dated 28th day of December, 1899.

HENRY PERCY HILL.
DONALD GORDON.

VTOTICE is hereby given, tlmfc the Partnership here-
L>i tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Francis Grover and Frederick Taylor, carrying on busi-
ness as Wheelwrights and Contractors, at 20 and 28,
Abbey street, Bermondsey, in the county of London,
under the style or fir.m of Grover and Taylor, has been
di-solved by mutual consent as and from the fir*t day of
January, 1900.—Dated first day of January, 1900.

FRANCIS GROVER.
FREDERICK TAYLOB.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnerohip here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Adelaide Helen Proctor and Ada McKay, canning on
business as Drapers and Milliners,, at 2:1, Grand-parade,
Harringay, N., under the style or firm of Douglas and
•Co., has been dissolved by mutual consent as and from
the 22nd day of December, 1899. All debts due to and
owing by the said late firm will be received and paid by
the said Adelaide Helen Proctor.—Dated 29th day of
December, 1899. ADA McKAY.

ADELAIDE HELEN PROCTOR.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Amelia Jones and John VigSs, carrying on business as
the Southbourne and South Cliff Stores, at St. Catherine's-
terrace, at Southbourne-on-Sea, in the county of South-
ampton, under the style or firm of Jones and Vigis, has
been dissolved by mutual consent as and from the 31st
day of December, 1899. All debts due to and owing by
the said late firm will be received and paid by the said
John Vigis.—Dated 2nd day of December, 1899.

AMELIA JONES.
JOHN VIGIS.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Samuel Job, Robert Timothy Matterson, Frederick Henry
Appleby, and Henry Percy Job, carrying on business as
Surgeons, at Newark - upon - Trent, in the county of
Nottingham, under the style or firm of Job Matterson
and Appleby, was dissolved on the 31st day of December
last, by mutual consent.—Dated the 1st day of January,
ll'OO. SAJ1UEL JOB.

ROBERT TIMOTHY MATTERSON.
F. H. APPLEBY.
H. PERCY JOB.

NOTICE is hereby given, .that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

William Henry Worthington and Thomas Pownall,
carrying on business ,as Contractors, at S9, Rusholme-
road, Manchester, under the style or firm of Worthing-
tcn and Pownall, has been dissolved by efflnxion of
time as and from the 31st day of December, 1899. All
debts due to and owing by the said late firm will be
received and paid by the said William Henry Worthing-
ton who will in future continue the said business on his
own account, under the style or firm of William Henry
Worthington late Worthington and Pownall.—Dated the
second day of January, 1900.

WILLIAM HENRY WORTHINGTON.
THOMAS POWNALL. .

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Fredpric.k Charles Ateey, Mitchel John Roker, and
Alfred .Henry Cooper, of Bournemouth, Land and Estate
Agents, linger the style or firm of Atkey and Roker, has
been this day dissolved by mutual consent.—Dated this
30th day of December, 1899.

FRED. CHAS. ATKEY. "
M, J. ROKER.
A. H. COOPER.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

William Edward Fielding and Joseph Bellamy, carrying
on business as Fruit and Potato Salesmen, at the Castle-
folds Market, in the city of Sheffield, under the style or
firm of FMding and JJtllamy, has been dissolved by
mutual consent a? and from the 30th day of December,
1899. All debts due to and owing by the said late firm
will be received and paid by the said William Edward
Fielding.—Dated 2nd d.ay of Japuaxy, WOO.

W. E. FIELDING.
JOSEPH BELLAMY.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership hereto-
fore subsisting between us the undersigned,

George Qldfield and George James Frost, carrying on
business as Plumbers, Glaziers, &c., at 3, Quebec-street,
East Dereham, under the style or firm of. Oldfield and
Frost, has been dissolved by mutual consent as and from
the 31st day of December, 1899. All debts due to the
said late firm will be received by Charles Cory, Esqre.,
London and Provincial Bank, East Dereham, and all
debts owing by the said firm to be forwarded to Mr. B.
W. W. Carter, Church-street, Cromer.—Dated 30th day
of December, 1899.

GEORGE OLDFIELD. CHARLES CORY.
GEORGE JAMES FROST. R. W. W. CARTER.

"RfTOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership hereto-
Li fore subsisting between the undersigned, Joseph
Beebee and Rupert Jeffries, carrying on business as
Black Haddlers and Harness Manufacturers, in Littleton-
street, Walsal!, in the county of Stafford, under the
style of Beebee and Jeffries, has been dissolved by
mutual consent as from the tenth day of November,
1899, and that the said business will be henceforth
carried on by the said Rupert Jeffries alone. All the
debts due to and owing by the firm will be received and
paid by the said Rupert Jeffries.—Dated this first day of
January, 1900. JOSEPH BEEBEE.

RUPERT JEFFRIES.

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership here-
tofore subsisting between us the undersigned,

Daniel Goodwin and Fred Lister Tidswell, carrying oil
business as Slaters and Plasterers, at Lister-lane, Hali-
fax, in the county of York, under the style of Goodwin
and Tidswell, has this day been dissolved by mutual
consent. All debts -due to or owing by the said late
firm will be received and paid by the said Daniel
Goodwin.—Dated this 30th day of December, 1899.

DANIEL GOODWIN.
FRED LISTER TIDSWELL.

VTOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership hereto-
Lii fore subsisting between us the undersigned, Charles

John Hall and Walter John Sacre, carrying on business
as Solicitors, at 23, Fountain-street, in the city of Man-
chester, under the style or firm of Hall Son and Sacr6
has determined by effluxion of time as and from the
thirty-first day of December, 1899.—Dated the third
day of January, 1900. CHAS. JNO. HALL.

WALTER JNO. SACRE".

is hereby given, that the Partnership for-
merly carried on by Anne Iredale and James

William Worthington Huddleston, under the style or
firm of Iredale's Patent Soap Co., at Vauxhall-road, and
Upper Milk-street, in the city of Liverpool, in, the busi-
ness of Dry Soap Manufacturers, was dissolved by
mutual consent on the 31st day of December, 1893.—As
witness our hands this 30th day of December, 1899.

ANNE IREDALE.
J. W. W. HUDDLESTON.

VTOTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership hereto-
L s fore subsisting between us the undersigned, Joseph
Wiggins and Alexander William Wipgin*, carrying on.
business as Plumbers and Painters, at Derby-street West,
in Orraskiirk, in the county of Lancaster, under the
style or firm of Wiggins Brothers, has been dissolved by
mutual consent as from this date. All debts due to and
owing by the late firm will be received and paid by the
said Alexander William Wiggins who will in future
carry on the business alone.—Dated this 30th day of
December, 189P. JOSEPH WIGGINS.

A. W. WIGGINS.
VJ OTICE is hereby given, that the Partnership which
l^ has hitherto existed between William Richard
Bromley and Alfred Bromley, under the style or firm of
Bromley Brothers, at 151, High-street, Harbome in the
•city of Birmingham, in the trade or business of •Grocers,
has been this day dissolved by mutual consent. The
said business will be .continued by the said Alfred
Bromley alone under the same stjle es heretofore.—
Dated this 1st day of January, 1900.

W. K. BROMLEY.
A. BROMLEY.


